
[December 11, 2006] 
 
Hello, 
 
I'm am writing concerning the use of ATV's on state trails. 
 
Since there are many bikers, runners, walkers, dogs, etc, that use these 
 
trails, I believe it would be extremely dangerous to allow ATV's to also 
use  
the trails. 
 
Not only is the chance for injury high, it  may occur in  remote areas 
away  
from easy access for emergency vehicles. 
 
For the safety of all, please do not allow ATV's to use state trails. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Nancy & Richard Windsor 
 
15 Deneveu Circle 
Fond du Lac, Wi  54935 
 


